Events/Special Courses Involving Faculty Participation
CONTENT SUMMARY

· Epidemiology seminar series (EPIDEM 2250)
· Departmental student-faculty weekly socials
· GSPH faculty meetings
· GSPH open house

· GSPH all-school picnic

· GSPH New Student Orientation

· MPH poster presentation

· Department of Epidemiology student reception

· GSPH Dean’s Day

· Visit GSPH Day (accepted applicants day)
Event/course  schedule

· Epi Seminar Series (EPIDEM 2250)  -  FALL AND SPRING TERMS

· The Epi seminar series is a slate of presentations given each week (Thursdays at noon) by experts in fields related to epidemiology and/or public health, focusing on the theme selected for the term by the seminar faculty facilitator.

· All Department of Epidemiology faculty and students are strongly encouraged by the Department Chair to attend.  Students who are Graduate Student Researchers (GSRs) are required to attend, whether or not they are registered for course credits.  
· All Epidemiology students must register for EPIDEM 2250 for at least one term as a graduation requirement.

· All students must enroll in EPIDEM 2250 at least once as a graduation requirement.

· Up to four absences are acceptable for GSRs and students who have registered for this course.

· Those missing more than four seminar presentations will receive a “U “ (unsatisfactory) grade for the term, and must either attend the number of missed seminars greater than four the following term seminar is offered (non-GSR students registered for the course), or must deduct the number of missed seminars greater than four from the four allowable absences the next term seminar is offered (GSRs).

· Those enrolled in the course must sign in upon arriving at the seminar, since attendance is monitored.  
· Unsatisfactory “U” grades will be changed in the term in which the missed presentations were made up by registered students or for GSRs, when they have completed seminar attendance in the subsequent term and missed only up to the allowable number of presentations. 

· Faculty meetings (departmental and GSPH) – FALL AND SPRING TERMS

· Meetings are announced by the Department Chair’s administrative assistant via e-mail.
· Faculty should communicate with the Department Chair if they wish to include an agenda item for discussion.
· GSPH faculty meeting schedules are communicated by GSPH Dean’s Office.
· GSPH Open Houses – FALL TERM

· This recruiting event is an opportunity for faculty, departmental staff and the GSPH Student Affairs staff to work together to provide a welcoming and informative experience for prospective MPH, MS, DrPH and PhD students.  Faculty and student voluntary participation is requested by the Epidemiology Student Services staff members, who plan and facilitate the departmental portion of this event.
· GSPH New Student Orientation (usually the Friday before classes start) and all-school picnic (usually the following Monday) – FALL TERM

· In late August, GSPH welcomes its new and continuing students back to campus.  Departments are requested by GSPH to host their new students in separate meetings/luncheons. Faculty voluntary participation in this process is important, as new students are very interested in meeting departmental faculty as well as the Student Services staff as they begin their programs.  All students, faculty and staff are invited to the all-school picnic.
· MPH poster presentations – FALL TERM

· The MPH poster presentation session showcases the internship work of MPH students (usually occurring in the previous summer term).  All student presenters welcome questions from faculty and staff concerning their experiences.
· Epidemiology Student Reception – FALL TERM

· In September or early October, the Student Services staff hosts an annual reception as a kickoff to the department’s new academic year for students, faculty and departmental staff working closely with students.  This informal event provides all with an opportunity to catch up with friends, meet new colleagues and build social and professional networks.
· GSPH Dean’s Day – SPRING TERM

· Dean’s Day is a school-wide student research competition.  Students apply to be selected as poster presenters or oral presenters.  Several faculty members from each department are asked to volunteer as judges, and all GSPH faculty, students and staff are invited to attend presentations and view posters, and congratulate students on their research accomplishments.
· Visit GSPH Day (Accepted Applicants Day) – SPRING TERM

· Recruitment is the focus of Visit GSPH Day.  Our accepted applicants are invited to visit the school, and attend school-wide and departmental events.  Faculty participation is important, as they and the Student Services staff function as recruiters for the department at this key annual event.  Prospective students may base their admission offer decisions upon perceptions of their fit for our programs on this day. 
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